
 

K.S.A. News 
 
The KSA is back for a whole host of fundraising events for the summer term. Take a look 
below at some of the events coming up: 
 
Cake Sale 
On Friday 10th May, the KSA will be running a cake sale. Plates for donations for cakes will 
be sent home in the children’s book bags from next week. Please fill these plates with 
delicious cakes (homemade or shop bought) and bring them into school on the morning of 
Friday 10th May, and then come and support us by heading into the playground straight 
after school on that same day to purchase some of the delicious treats on offer. 
 
Bags to School clothes recycling opportunity. 
We will have another fantastic clothes recycling opportunity coming up during this coming 
summer term. We are in the process of confirming this date, so keep your eyes peeled in 
future newsletters. 
 
THE KSA SUMMER FAIR 
We’re so excited to once again be hosting a Summer Fair on Friday 21st June. Please save 
the date for this fantastic event which will take place straight after school.  
 
Event details will be released in the coming weeks. Watch this space! 
On top of these events, we will also be hosting an end of term sale and pop up ice lolly sales 
(for when the weather gets warmer), but we will reach out to you on these closer to the 
time. 

We’ll be back with another update next week, but as always, follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram to stay up to date with all our latest news:  

 
 
Thank you for your support! 

The KSA Team 
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